
RTM COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

The Moderator of the RTM wrote the following email, indicating there would be no committee 
minutes for the regular monthly meeting to be held March 31, 2025. 
 
Ann E. Roche  
Asst. Town Clerk 
Town of Fairfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ann, I wanted you to know that there will be no committee meeting minutes.  Questioning went 
until 12:30 AM and I adjourned without going into committees.  So no minutes and no consent 
calendar.   
 
Thank you, 
Marcy Spolyar 
Moderator of the Fairfield RTM 
RTM D4  
 


